
 
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

Due to a substantial loss from our funding source, Topeka Metro will be forced to reduce 
our service. We are seeking public input regarding proposed service reductions to be 
effective December 7, 2025.  

       
Members of the public are encouraged to attend and offer input on these proposed 
service changes. Two public meetings are scheduled prior to a special Board of Directors 
Decision Meeting. The public can also attend the special Board meeting.  
 
The public meetings will have an open house format allowing members of the public to 
come and go freely, while providing an opportunity to obtain information, ask questions 
of Topeka Metro Staff, and provide comments. Comments will also be accepted through 
the Decision Meeting on Saturday, October 4, 2025, in person at the Quincy Street 
Station (820 SE Quincy St.), by phone at 785-783-7000, by fax at 785-354-8476, on the 
website at https://www.topekametro.org/contact-us, and via regular mail.   
 
Public Meeting #1  When:    Saturday, September 27th, 2025, 10:00 am – 12:00 pm 

Where:   Deer Creek Community Center 
        2345 SE 25th St. 

 
Public Meeting #2  When:    Tuesday, September 30, 2025, 4:00 pm – 6:00 pm 

Where:   Quincy Street Station Lobby 
        820 SE Quincy St. 
 

Decision Meeting   When:     Saturday, October 4, 2025, 9:00 am – 9:30 am 
Where:    Quincy Street Station South Meeting Room 

        820 SE Quincy St. 
 
Requests for ADA accommodation must be made at least 24 hours in advance of the 
meeting by calling Topeka Metro customer service at 785-783-7000. 
 

 

https://www.topekametro.org/contact-us

